

The Parent Advisory Council would like to extend a **BIG** welcome back to returning families and a **WARM** welcome to the families new to Hamilton Elementary. We're dedicated to ensuring our students have the best educational experience here at Hamilton Elementary. Last year, we successfully raised \$13,000 through a variety of fundraising events and donated towards the Hamilton Library renovation. We're excited for what this school year will bring, so keep an eye out for meeting dates and join our Facebook page for news, updates, events and reminders!

## **2025-26 PAC TEAM**

**Chairperson**Simona Zoccolan

**Secretary**Lara Truong

Co-treasurers
Juliana Yim
Ada Leung

Hot Lunch Coordinators
Joanne Phung
Lydia Liew
Yumi Yamada

Fundraising Coordinators

Kristina Uyeda

Belle Goyengko

Social Media Coordinator
Caroline Verdi

## **DATES TO NOTE**

**First Fun Lunch** 

Friday, September 26

First PAC Meeting

Wednesday, September 24, 6:00pm



## CONTACT US

Have questions or concerns? Would like to volunteer?

Or organize/support a fundraiser?

Please reach out at HamiltonSD38PAC@gmail.com

**PAC Email** 

HamiltonSD38PAC@gmail.com

**School Website** 

https://hamilton.sd38.bc.ca (Parents/PAC)

## Facebook

Hamilton Elementary PAC page



